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MASS TIMES: 
Saturday Vigil Mass                        5pm 
Sunday                           7:30, 9 & 11am  
Weekday and Saturday                    8am 
Rosary                                        7:30am 

EXPOSITION AND BENEDICTION: 
Saturday      3:30-4:45pm 

Friday Divine Mercy Chaplet         

after 8am Mass 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday                             3:30-4:45pm 

Sunday                              8:30-9:40am*  

Monday through Friday     7:30-7:50am 

If only one priest is available, 

confessions will end 10 minutes before 

Mass begins.  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
M, W, TH             8:30am-4:30pm 

Tuesday      1pm-4:30pm 

Friday    8:30am-12pm 

5925 West Lake Street 
Saint Louis Park, MN 55416 

www.hfamn.org | 952.925.9193 

January 26th, 2025 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Donate to Holy Family 
If you are a visitor to our parish (or not yet signed up for 
online giving), you can make donations by visiting our 
website or scanning the code on the right. You may also 
place donations in the basket passed by ushers at Mass.  

Special Collection: Respect Life 

Our Respect Life Committee seeks to foster greater awareness of the 
sanctity and dignity of human life through prayer and service efforts, 
especially through assisting women in crisis pregnancy situations.  

Academic Fair & Sunday Hospitality 
Following all Sunday Masses, please enjoy donuts, coffee, and 
fellowship in Kattar Hall at Holy Family Academy! In addition, all are 
invited to visit Crusader Hall to browse the HFA Academic Fair 
beginning at 10am. 

Catholic United Financial Raffle  
Holy Family students and families are selling $10 raffle tickets to help 
keep tuition costs affordable at Holy Family Academy. 100% of funds 
raised go directly to support the school. Students will be available to 
sell tickets after all weekend Masses from Jan. 25 until Feb. 23.  

HFYA Sunday Gathering 
Following 9am Mass, all young adults are invited to a Gospel 
discussion with refreshments in the Nazareth House behind the church. 

SUPPORT HOLY FAMILY PARISH 
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TODAY AT HOLY FAMILY 

https://hfcmn.org/
https://hfamn.org/
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Stay up-to-date on communications 
from Holy Family Church and 
Academy by following us on social 
media, signing up for Flocknote, and 
keeping an eye on our websites. 
Scan the QR codes below to learn 
more. Have questions? Email 
maria.brounstein@hfcmn.org. 

STAY CONNECTED 

BAPTISM 
Most baptisms are scheduled following 
the 11am Mass on Sunday or the 8 am 
Mass on Saturday after parent 
preparation. Please contact 
staff@hfcmn.org to learn more. 

PARISH OFFICE  

MATRIMONY 
Interested in having your wedding at 
Holy Family parish? Weddings of 
parishioners should be scheduled at least 
six months in advance for proper 
spiritual preparation. Contact 
staff@hfcmn.org for more information. 

OTHER SACRAMENTS 
For information on reconciliation and 
first Holy Communion for children, 
please contact Linda Wandrei: 
Linda.Wandrei@hfcmn.org. For 
information about Confirmation, email 
Jonathan@hfcmn.org. 

FUNDAMENTALS OF CATHOLICISM: 
OCIA 
Interested in entering the Catholic 
Church or learning more about the faith? 
Email frm@hfcmn.org. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Contact the parish office as soon as 
possible if you or a loved one is in need 
of Anointing of the Sick or Last Rites. 

Cover Art: “Ezra Reads the Law to 

the People ”  

by Gustave Dore  

via Wikimedia Commons 

CELEBRATING CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

& SAINTLY EDUCATORS 

The Catholic Church possesses a rich legacy in the area of education, 
with countless holy men and women throughout the history of the 
Church dedicating their lives to enriching the minds and souls of 
youth through vibrant and faithful teaching. Catholic Schools Week 
(Jan. 26-Feb. 1, 2025) is an invitation not only to celebrate the 
tremendous gift of Catholic education in our community, but also to 
celebrate some of the great saints who serve as models for the 
Catholic education system today. This year, Catholic Schools Week 
coincides with the feast days of three exemplary Catholic educators: 
St. John Bosco (Jan. 31st), St. Thomas Aquinas (Jan. 28th), and St. 
Angela Merici (Jan. 27th). Each of these holy individuals has much to 
contribute to our understanding of faithful Catholic education. 

St. John Bosco was born in 1815 in Turin, Italy. Shortly after being 
ordained to the priesthood, John Bosco began to work with poor 
young boys from the area, providing them with the education that he 
had not received in his youth. In addition, the first shelter he founded 
served as a space for recreation and, crucially, spiritual formation for 
the boys. Bosco had a special reputation for being an excellent 
preacher and using magic tricks to capture the attention of his young 
audience. He also placed high importance on helping his boys obtain 
apprenticeships and grow up to find successful work in society. John 
went on to found the Salesians, an order of priests and nuns dedicated 
to continuing the work John Bosco began among children in need. The 
saint is quoted as saying, “Without confidence and love, there can be 
no true education” (salesiansisterswest.org). 

St. Thomas Aquinas, a 13th century Italian Dominican priest and a 
Doctor of the Church, serves as another exemplary model of a 
Catholic educator. Thomas showed a thirst for knowledge from a 
young age, leading him to become well-versed in grammar, logic, 
rhetoric, music, mathematics, and astronomy. Aquinas went on to be a 
professor in Paris and to direct Dominican schools in other parts of 
Europe. However, Aquinas is perhaps most famous for his eloquent 
and detailed writings defending the truths of the Catholic Faith. These 
writings, especially his Summa Theologiae, continue to be used after 
centuries to teach Catholic doctrine.  

Finally, St. Angela Merici, born 1474 in Italy, is distinguished as the 
founder of the first uncloistered community of consecrated women, 
today known as the Ursuline Sisters. Angela imbued this religious 
order with her passion for the teaching and formation of girls, a 
mission she received after witnessing the lack of education available 
for young women in her local community. Angela went on to found 
schools and orphanages which saw great success and which now span 
thirty-seven countries. St. Angela, like St. John Bosco, urged her 
sisters to prioritize kindness, love, and faithfulness to God’s calling in 
their mission of education. 

St. John Bosco, St. Thomas Aquinas, St. Angela Merici, pray for Holy 
Family Academy & for all Catholic schools! 

TO FOLLOW ALONG WITH CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK FESTIVITIES AT 

HOLY FAMILY ACADEMY, CHECK OUT OUR SOCIAL MEDIA! 
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Come and adore Christ 
in Holy Family’s 
perpetual adoration 
chapel! Entrance to the 
chapel is on the west 
side of the sanctuary 
end of the Church.    

We need Adorers!  
Go online to 
www.hfcmn.org/
eucharistic-adoration 

to sign up to be a substitute or to 
take one of the hours listed below. 
Contact Mike Zwack with 
questions: 612.710.5007 

Tues.: 3-4pm 

Wed.: Midnight-1am,  2-3pm,  
8-9pm 

Fri.:  1-2am 

Sat.:  10-11am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Portugal Pilgrimage Informational Meeting | Jan. 30, 6pm 
Attend this short informational meeting in the Sts. Peter & Paul 
Room to learn about the Portugal Pilgrimage that Fr. Moriarty will be 
leading with Fr. Austin Barnes in October of 2025. Visit https://
stcharlespilgrimages.com/barnes-moriarty to learn more about 
the trip. 

Fundamentals of Catholicism Class | Jan. 30, 7pm 
Fundamentals of Catholicism is for all adults who would 
like to learn more about the teachings of Christ and his 
Church, especially those who are called to join the Catholic 
Church. Our next class is scheduled for Jan. 30 from 7-9pm 
in the Sts. Peter & Paul Room, where we will discuss the 
Holy Eucharist and walk through the Mass. To learn more, 
visit https://hfcmn.org/become-catholic or email frm@hfcmn.org. 

Pester the Pastor | Feb. 5 
Following 8am Mass on Wednesday, Feb. 5th, all are invited to Fr. 
Moorman Hall for donuts, coffee, and a time to pepper Fr. Mark 
Moriarty with your pressing questions about faith, culture, and more!  

Men of God Gathering | Feb. 7 
All men of the parish are invited to an evening of 
formation and fellowship at the church from 6-8:30pm. 
The event will include Adoration, Confession, a meal, and 
a presentation on the theme, “Becoming Awed by the 
Humanity of Jesus Christ.” This gathering is part of a 
series for 2024-25 which centers on the theme, “Becoming Awed by 
Jesus Christ.” Learn more about the Men of God Series and RSVP 
before Feb. 5 by visiting https://hfcmn.org/men-of-god. Bring a 
friend! 

Adoro Te Adoration Hour | Feb. 8 
All are invited to an hour of Adoration with reverent music and 
moving reflections from the saints. The theme of the evening is, "Rest 
in the Heart of Jesus.” The Adoration hour begins at 7pm in the 
church and concludes with Benediction. Note that the potluck which 
usually precedes the Adoro Te Adoration Hour is cancelled for this 
month.  

Women of God Gathering | Feb. 21 
All women of the parish are invited to an evening of 
spiritual enrichment and fellowship at the church from 6-
8:30pm. The event will include Adoration, Confession, a 
meal, and a presentation on the theme, “Women Doctors 
of the Church.” This first installment in the series will be 
presented by Susanna Spencer, who will speak on St. Therese of 
Lisieux. To learn more about this event and to RSVP before Feb. 20, 
visit https://hfcmn.org/altar-rosary This event is sponsored by the 
Altar and Rosary Society. Although the event is free, a free-will 
offering is encouraged.  

Help Needed! We are still looking for someone to plan and 
coordinate the meal for Women of God events this year. For details 
or to express interest, please reach out to Linda Wandrei at 
boysnlinda@msn.com.  

HERE AT HOLY FAMILY 

Holy Family Catholic Church's 
spring fundraiser, "Carnival in 
Venice," is set for Saturday, March 1. 
Reserved seating and the Pre-Event 
party are available for those 
purchasing a table of 8 or more. 
Celebrity Table opportunities will 
also be available. Tickets and tables 
go on sale in early February. 
Sponsorship, underwriting, and 
donation opportunities are open now; 
contact Carrie Havlicek for more 
details or to assist with the event: 
carrie.havlicek@hfcmn.org.  

HOLY FAMILY SPRING GALA 



Dear Families of Holy Family, 

On behalf of myself and all the seminarians who stayed at the 
Nazareth House this past January, I would like to thank you all for 
your generosity. We are so grateful that while outside of the seminary 
we were  still able to live in fraternity and keep striving to be 
anchored in Christ. While at the Nazareth House, we never needed to 
worry about food and got to spend our time focused on prayer, rest, 
service, and fraternity. The gentlemen staying there were blown away 
by the beauty and generosity of the parish. Many of the guys agreed 
that the highlights for them were visiting the students at school during 
lunch and recess, getting to join events such as coffee and donuts, 
high school youth group and the young adults, and especially getting 
to know the staff at Holy Family and Father Moriarty. Again, thank 
you for all your generosity, and know that we are keeping you and 
your families in our prayers. Please continue to keep us in your 
prayers as we begin our studies again. Thank you, have a blessed 
winter/spring, and praised be Jesus Christ! 

In Christ, 
Johnathan Lanz 
2nd Year Seminarian at Saint John Vianney College Seminary. 

6 

High School Youth Group | Wednesdays, 6:30-8:30PM, 
Nazareth House 
This week, join us for “Stump the Priest:” a night where you can ask 
our priests your burning questions about the faith! Confirmation 
students are required to attend. The evening officially starts at 6:30pm 
with pizza for dinner, but come as early as 3:45 to hang out, play 
games, eat snacks, or even do homework. 

“By Design” Retreats 
"By Design" is an adaptation of the "All in God's Plan" 
Archdiocesan program that teaches parents and their pre-
teen children about the beauty of human sexuality and its 
healthy expression in age-appropriate relationships. Parents 
who have never participated in “By Design” are required to 
attend a mandatory parent meeting, either on Feb. 6 or Feb. 20, 6-
6:45pm. Registration for  the March 9th Father /Son retreat and 
the March 8th Mother/Daughter retreat will open in early February. 
More information can be found at https://hfcmn.org/by-design-
retreats. 

YOUTH EVENTS 

Enrollment Information for 
2025-26 
Enrollment at Holy Family Academy 
for the 2025-26 school year opens 
soon. Parishioners and returning 
families are given priority 
registration. For more information 
about application, tuition, and more, 
visit https://hfamn.org/ and navigate 
to the “Admissions” tab. Have 
questions? Email kar-
rie.warzinik@hfamn.org. 

Catholic United Financial 
Raffle  
Holy Family students and families 
are selling $10 raffle tickets to help 
keep tuition costs affordable at Holy 
Family Academy. 100% of funds 
raised go directly to support the 
school. Students will be available to 
sell tickets after all Sunday Masses 
from Jan. 25 until Feb. 23.  

Now Hiring 
Holy Family Academy is hiring a 
Lunch Room Assistant, Substitute 
Classroom Teacher, and an After 
School Teacher. To learn more about 
these positions and to apply, visit 
https://www.hfamn.org/
employment. 

HOLY FAMILY ACADEMY 

YOUNG ADULTS 

LOST & FOUND 

Misplaced something? Check the Lost and Found bin, located under 
the bench by the bathrooms in the lower level of the church. Items 
may be claimed during Hospitality on the last Sunday of each month 
before being donated. 

Stop by the Lost & Found table during hospitality in Kattar Hall 
this weekend to check for your misplaced items. 

A ‘THANK YOU’ FROM OUR SEMINARIANS 

Winter Waltz | Feb. 22 
Young Adults are invited to Holy 
Family’s second annual Winter 
Waltz on Saturday, Feb. 22. The 
evening begins with social time at 
6pm, followed by dance lessons at 
6:30 and live music and dancing un-
til 10pm. The waltz will be in Holy 
Family Academy’s gym. In order to 
protect the gym floor, attendees must 
bring a second pair of clean dancing 
shoes (in addition to those worn 
when entering the event). Block 
heels are acceptable footwear; stilet-
tos are not. 
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JP2 Club Winter Events 
The JP2 Club seeks to build up the Kingdom of God through 
outdoor activities for the whole family. Scan the QR code or 
visit https://jp2club.com/pages/calendar to learn about the 
Club’s upcoming winter activities, including skiing excursions 
and pickleball practices. 

Retreat for Newly Married Couples |  Feb. 1, 8am 
All couples who have been married for under seven years  are invited to 
attend the Newly Married Retreat at St. John Neumann in Eagan, 
featuring authors Peter and Theresa Martin. The morning will include 
Mass, confession, breakfast, lunch, a renewal of vows, and talks. For 
more information, visit https://www.archspm.org/nmr/. 

Catholic Medical Mama Morning of Reflection | Feb. 1 
Mothers of medically complex children are invited to this morning 
retreat for community, connection, and prayer. Please RSVP before Jan. 
15 by emailing catholic.medical.mama@gmail.com. 

Vianney Visit | Feb. 13-15 
Young Catholic men, high school sophomores to age 24, are invited to 
this discernment weekend at the St. John Vianney College 
Seminary in St.. Paul. The weekend includes testimonies from 
current seminarians, community prayer, a tour of the 
University of St. Thomas, and time to meet with SJV priests. 
More information can be found at https://
missionsupport.archspm.org/events/vianney-visit-3/. 

SUNDAY STEWARDSHIP 

Sat. Jan. 25, 8:00am…………………………………..….Leah Murphy 
Sat. Jan. 25, 5:00pm…………………………………...Eve Bagatilia † 
Sun. Jan. 26, 7:30am...Deceased Family Members of Suzanne Murphy 
Sun. Jan. 26, 9:00am……………………………………….The Parish 
Sun. Jan. 26, 11:00am………………….……..……..William Collins † 
Mon. Jan. 27, 8:00am…………………………..……...Charlie Cooley 
Tues. Jan. 28, 8:00am……………………………….…...Jade Grutsch 
Wed. Jan. 29, 8:00am………….…...Paul Zakrzewski † (zok-shref-ski) 
Thurs. Jan. 30, 8:00am……………………….....HFA Students & Staff 
Fri. Jan. 31, 8:00am………………………………….Jackie McKinney 
Sat. Feb. 1, 8:00am…………………….…….Robert & Carol Murphy 
Sat. Feb. 1, 5:00pm……………………………...…...Sharon Elhard † 
Sun. Feb. 2, 7:30am………………………………….….....The Parish 
Sun. Feb. 2,  9am……………………………...………...Helen Dehn † 
Sun. Feb. 3, 11am………………………………..….William Collins † 

Need some extra help to participate in the Mass? Please 

see an usher to access our guest WiFi and then scan this 

QR code or visit the hyperlink below for instructions on 

downloading and using the Listen Everywhere app.  

https://hfcmn.org/listen-everywhere 

Jim Westbrook 

John Rosenthal 

The Godmother of Camille Miller 

Alicia Custer, sister of Andrea 

Schmidt and daughter of  

Ron & Sheila Weingartz  

To request prayers, go to 

www.hfcmn.org/prayer-requests. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE 

HEARING HELP 

Member Envelopes: $11,045.00 
Online Giving: $11,784.00 
Plate: $997.00 
Total: $23,826.00 

Special Collection—Care Fund: 
$545.00 

STEWARDSHIP NOTE: 
Even when the special collection goes 
to another organization, please fill out 
all checks to “Holy Family Catholic 
Church” with the name of the special 
collection on the memo line; the 
church then is able to write one check 
to the organization.  

Next Week’s Special Collection: 
Care Fund 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

JAN. 18-19 CONTRIBUTIONS 

“Thomas Aquinas” by Sandro 

Botticelli  via Wikimedia Commons 


